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23 December 2015

Ms Evans

By email: www.fyi.org.nz

Dear Ms Evans

Official Information Request - Building Code Performance Clauses

| refer to your official information request received on 23 November 2015.

This letter is to notify you that the New Zealand Fire Service Commission is extending the
timeframe in which it will answer your request. It does so under section 15A of the Official
Information Act 1982. The Commission's response will now be provided by 22 January
2016.

The reason for the extension is that:

= Your request is for a large quantity of official information and meeting the original
time limit would unreasonably interfere with the operations of the Commission.

Section 28(2) of the Official Information Act 1982 allows you to make a complaint to the
Office of the Ombudsman, P O Box 10-152, Wellington, if you are unhappy with this
decision.

Yours sincerel

Rob Pdge |

Directo ce of the Chief Executive
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